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Mrs. Golon’s Class
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January News





READING


We have been reading many non-fiction books and learning about interesting animals. Books teach so much!











MATH


We had lots of fun studying, recording and interpreting data. Our next unit will focus on measurement using non-standard and standard units.











PHONICS


We have been tapping out CVC (consonant/vowel/consonant) words for a while now. Practice this at home. We will be moving on to words with blends and digraphs.











January 16th-No School


Martin Luther King, Jr. Day





SIGHT WORDS


The next set of sight words are coming home. I suggest that you start with the ones you already have at home (yellow),then add a few of the new ones (pink) to the group and keep practicing all of them adding a few new words when ready. 











